
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

February 2nd, 2021 
 

WI National Guard COVID-19 Testing Sites 
Able to Test Children 12 Months or Older Starting February 8th 

 
Starting February 8, all WI National Guard (WING) testing sites will be able to test children 12 
months or older. The WING teams are being trained this week on techniques for swabbing 
younger children, and all members of the specimen collection teams will be equipped to do so 
going forward. No request is needed in order to expand this testing access at your site. In order 
to ensure everyone remains safe, WING service members will make a reasonable attempt to 
test the child, but will not perform or complete the specimen collection if there is risk of injury 
or extreme discomfort for either the child or service member. 

As a reminder, the WI National Guard testing site at the Aging and Disability Resource Center in 
Sheboygan Falls is no​ ​longer open on Fridays. The site will remain​ open on every Wednesday 
during the newly revised hours of ​9am-5pm​, until March 10th.  

To see all the testing options in Sheboygan County, in addition to the WI National Guard site, 
please visit our website’s testing subpage at ​www.sheboygancounty.com​. 
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